
                                                                                       

NNCI 2018 Etch Symposium-October 11th at Stanford University 

As part of the NNCI (National Nanotechnology Coordinated Infrastructure, supported by NSF, the 
National Science Foundation) Etch Workshop, a day long symposium will be held on October 11th 2018 
at Stanford University.  Symposium will feature invited talks by etch equipment manufacturers as well as 
contributed talks from NNCI technical staff and Exhibits.  This symposium is open to researchers from 
academics and industry in addition to the NNCI member institutions.   

Exhibits from NNCI affiliates and equipment vendors and other service providers will be open 
throughout the day for distribution of material and discussions with representatives. Participating 
vendors to date are:  Applied Materials, Lam Research, Plasma-Therm, Ulvac, Allwin 21, SPTS, Oxford, 
Memsstar, Samco, Qualtx and Nanosilicon.  We would like to acknowledge the sponsorship support 
from these suppliers. 

Agenda:  Location – Paul G. Allen Building; Room 101X 

 

Link to 2018 NNCI Etch Symposium Registration 
If you have any questions regarding the event, please contact Usha Raghuram (usha@stanford.edu).   

https://stanforduniversity.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_bEHUpZ50nmyDmXH
mailto:usha@stanford.edu

